From: Bloomsbury Conservation <planning@bloomsburyconservation.org.uk>

Sent: 05 November 2021 10:20

To: Nora-Andreea Constantinescu

Subject: Re: NEW REVISION 2021/2339/P - SC -RE: 53 Charlotte Street,
Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Nora,

If the details/materials are to be secured by a separate approval of details, then we have no further objection.

Thank you,
Owen

BLOOMSBURY
CONSERVATION AREAS

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT
bloomsburyconservation.org.uk

On 5 Nov 2021, at 10:10, Nora-Andreea Constantinescu <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu(@camden.gov.uk>
wrote:

Dear Owen,

Hope you are well.

Thank you for your email.

| have requested the applicant to retain the pavement lights as existing to the side of the existing lightwell, and this
has been revised as per the latest drawings now online.

Their Daylight and Sunlight assessment did not consider in the calculations the walk-on glass, and therefore the
proposal is found to provide adequate levels of daylight/sunlight.

The French doors, windows and railings, will be secured by condition.

Could you please let me know if you would still wish to object to the proposal, in light of the latest information?
A swift response by 9" of November - Tuesday morning next week would be much appreciated.

Best Regards,

Nora

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079745758



